
We thought we'd send a message to you, 

Thinking about all we're going through. 

There is no doubt, we miss you,  

And hope you're finding things to do.  

We've written this poem so it's clear,  

That in our hearts, we hold you dear.  

There are times we've been bored and felt alone,  

Spending too much time by the TV or on the phone.  

Crafting, singing, arguing, baking 

Running, sleeping, watching and making. 

Although we weren't together in class very long, 

We miss you and we know that you're strong. 

Sending love and hugs from Miss G and Miss T, 

Hoping to see you soon... When we're all free! 

  

A message from Miss Gregory: 

Dear 5 Sapphire, 

I hope this letter finds you all well and still smiling. It might seem a long time since we all saw each 

other (I have yes, been counting the days – 28 days!) 

I am sure you are either finding this time very strange or absolutely loving it, but be assured, 

however you feel, others are feeling the same too. 

So what have you been doing to fill your days? Here are a few things I have been doing to drive my 

daughter mad… 

I have baked so many cakes she can’t face eating another one and telling me how nice they are. 

I have been knitting to which my daughter has said ‘That better not be my Christmas present as it 

looks like a toilet roll holder’… (But ssssssh, it is her Christmas present!) 

We have watched so many films and I have become a Marvel film fan now (who knew they were so 

good ?!) 

Has anyone had a home DIY haircut yet? Let me just tell you, I should not give up my day job as a 

teacher- I am a really bad hairdresser! 

Easter Eggs… I yes, have scoffed my way through a fair few  

And finally I have rediscovered drawing again, which I have always loved but seemed to never get 

around to, once we are back together, I will share with you all. 

One thing I’d like to say, is that although this is a completely new situation for us all, remember that 

we are all still thinking about you and looking forward to when we can see you again.  

Love to you all, 

Miss Gregory 



A message from Miss Tabor: 

Dear 5 Sapphire, 

I hope that you’re all OK and feeling well and happy. I’m missing you all lots – we only just got to 

know each other again! I hope you’ve been keeping busy and that you’re coping well. It has been a 

very strange time indeed. There have been plenty of times when we have been bored, tired and 

grumpy with each other but here are a few memories I have so far… 

I had a big birthday (40) during lockdown - I had a lovely, quiet day with 2 birthday cakes (lucky me)! 

However, I have decided to be like the Queen and have two birthdays, so I can celebrate properly! 

My second birthday might have 3 cakes…hee hee! 

My very thoughtful children have made sure that I have made the most out of every day, by waking 

me up super early every morning… luckily I’m a morning person! 

My daughter has kept me very busy, doing art projects and using all of our recycling to create 

masterpieces. We have a created a cardboard castle, made a city in our tiny hallway and even 

fashioned a basketball net out of tin foil (we don’t have a garden)!    

 

In other news, my son has started to crawl… watch out World! I’m going to have to tidy more now… 

Oh dear. 

We’ve watched a lot of films in our PJs; many Disney/Pixar films in our household (I’ve loved it but I 

like the sound of the Marvel films Miss Gregory has watched!) 

Finally, this is a very different experience and I’m sure you have a lot of questions. Everyone is 

feeling the same, so don’t be afraid to ask; although they might not know the answers. It is certainly 

a year to remember so far… we’ll be talking about it for years to come! 

Stay safe! We’re looking forward to seeing all your photos and work on Google Classroom. We’d love 

to see what you’ve been up to. 

Love to you all, Miss Tabor 

P.S. I might be asking Miss G to cut my hair after this? 


